
Dear Valued Partner,

Reference to recent restrictions announced by the government due to

Covid-19 situation in Tehran, please be informed that our Tehran town

office will be closed on 21 and 22 July 2021.

For inquiries, you may contact us through following email addresses or

call any of our offices in Mahshad, Shiraz, Isfahan or Doha contact

center as per below.

qatarairways.com/ir

Town Office Contact Information

Mashhad 
(0513) 7664101-7

mashadres@ir.qatarairways.com

Shiraz
(0713) 2271860-9

syzreservation@ir.qatarairways.com

Isfahan
(0313) 2353536

ifnreservation@ir.qatarairways.com

Doha Contact Center
+974 40230000 

+91 7961556000 
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